P.0.Box 14149
St. Paul, MN
55114

Phone Number

October 4, 2011

Marcia Moermond
Legislative Hearing Officer
City of St. Paul

Re: 2222 Marshall Ave.

Marcia, Per your instructions, | have enclosed pictures of the windows at 2222
Marshall showing that the windows in question have been reworked to achieve the
necessary 16 inch height.

Sincerely,
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Dennis Eiynck - owner
Merriam Park Properties
654-649-1658
Merri018@msn.com



